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Caruana Mario D at Health-MDH

From: Lecke Anna at PFWS on behalf of PFWS at PFWS
Sent: Monday, 06 August 2018 09:13
To: Caruana Mario D at Health-MDH
Subject: RE: Launch of 'Access to Healthy, Clean and Fair Food: An Exploratory study of the 

Maltese Scenario' - 19th July 2018

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern 

This is to confirm that Mr Mario Caruana, attended our Launch called 

"Access to Healthy, Clean and Fair Food: An Explanatory Study of the Maltese Scenario" 

which was held on Thursday, 19. July 2018 from 0900 - 1300 hrs at San Anton Palace 

Best Regards, 

Anna Lecke 
Administrative Executive

t: +356 22053185 e: anna.lecke@gov.mt w: www.pfws.org.mt 
Kindly consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail 

Office of the President, The Palace, San Anton
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